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President's Message 
 

Hello everyone!

Welcome to another exciting year of Nordic Wrecks day and weekend
trips. I look forward to seeing you on many of the outings we have 
planned for this year. Included in this year’s trips is a new location at 
Larch Hills near Salmon Arm. We will also continue our day trips to 
Manning, Callaghan and Lost Lake as well as our weekend trip to 
Sun Peaks. 

Many thanks to our trip leaders: Leslie, Louise, Avril, Kathy, Kelly, 
Jeff and Wendy. They have spent a lot of time preparing for the 
upcoming season.

The first meeting of the Nordic Wrecks X-Country Ski and Snowshoe 
Club 2018-19 season will be held on Monday, November 5th in the 
Mike Butler room of the Dogwood Pavilion, 624 Poirier Street, 
Coquitlam. Our formal meeting will begin at 7:30 but come at 7:00 pm
with your completed membership form and start signing up for trips! 

Steve Chapman from the Coquitlam Search and Rescue will be our 
guest speaker at the first meeting. Be prepared to learn some 
important tips for keeping safe on the mountains this winter.

You can get our new membership form at our website 
www.nordicwrecks.org.  If your form is completed at home head 
directly to the membership desk, with your cheque made out to 
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Nordic Wrecks or with the exact cash amount. We’ve been able to 
keep the membership fees the same as last year: $25 for adults, $20 
for seniors (65+) and students aged 12-18 and $15 for children under
12.

To make life easier for you we will again be including trail fees in our 
payments for the day trips. So it’s one payment for you and no 
juggling cash for the trip leader on the bus to our destination! These 
prices include trail fees, taxes and bus costs.

Once again Burnaby 8 Rinks at 6501 Sprott Street will be our bus 
pick up zone. Please park your cars on the outer edge of the parking 
lot, at the back of the 8 Rinks building which is off Norland Avenue. 

In closing, I would like to thank the executive for volunteering this 
year. They have been a great help in planning the season!
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